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PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
COMMITTEE Meeting minutes for 
MARCH 16, 2015
Present:
Robert Cabral (Co-Chair), Christina Tafoya (Co-Chair), Laura Anderson, Jennifer Clark, Armine Derdiarian, Jessica Kuang, Yong Ma, Cecilia Milan, Letty Mojica
Absent:

Guests:  
None
Proxy:
None
	Meeting Date: 04/20/15
	  Approval of Minutes: 03/16/15
	Recorded By: Robert Cabral

	AN = Action Needed
	AT = Action Taken
	D = Discussion
	I = Information Only


DISCUSSION/DECISIONS
	I.
	Call to Order and Welcome
	I 
	Meeting called to order at 2:05 p.m.

	II.
	Public Comments
	
	None

	III.
	Approval of Meeting Minutes
	AT

	Committee reviewed the meeting minutes of 2/23/15. Robert Cabral called for a motion to approve the minutes as presented. Cecilia Milan moved to approve, Jennifer Clark seconded and the motion carried unanimously.


	IV. 

a.

b.

c.

d.
	Discussion, Information, and Review

PD Week Planning Discussion
2014-215 PDC Remaining Funds

Prior Reviewed PDC Applications

PDC Website
	I,D
D
AT
I
I
I
	R. Cabral led a discussion regarding PD planning for Fall 2015. Committee members are to meet with their constituent groups to solicit PD workshops. The PDC will begin to create a list of proposed workshops and develop PD week calendar.

R. Cabral led a discussion on this years remaining funds. J. Clark informed the committee of remaining un-encumbered funds for both staff and faculty. It was motioned, second, and carried to allocate the remaining funds as follows:

Remaining Staff funds of $1,716:
$1,000 to Classified Staff for Professional Development

$500, to Student Services for training.

Remaining Faculty funds of $4,947:

$500 to Student Services for training.

Reopen a “Special Travel” Request for remaining funds.

This item was not discussed.

R. Cabral led a discussion on the committees Agenda and Minutes for the past 3 academic years. After review of SharePoint and the campus website it was determined that both Agendas and Minutes were not consistently uploaded. R. Cabral advised the committee he would update SharePoint. Although Minutes and Agendas have been properly published the documents have not been uploaded. 

	V.
	Professional Development Program
	I
	There were no items discussed under “Professional Development Program”.

	VI.
	Other
	I

	There were no items discussed under “Other”.

	VII.
	Adjournment
	I
	The next scheduled PDC meeting is April 20, 2015.
All meetings to be held in the Student Services Conference room. Meeting adjourned at 3:35 p.m.


PDC minutes of 11-17-14
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